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Timely news, when you need it most 

In response to student requests, Basement Levels 1 and 
2 will be open 24/7 during exams, starting the evening of 
Dec. 2 and ending Dec. 13.   

Please be considerate of others as you study in the library! 
Here are a few tips: 
 Respect the zones: Silent, quiet, or collaborative 
 Keep things clean: pick up your trash! 
 Don’t camp out: take your things with you when you leave  

Remember to return your books before you leave for winter 
break. If you want to keep books over the break, you are       
allowed one renewal, which can be done online using the “My 
Account” link on the library website.  

Stop by Boatwright Library on Monday, Dec. 5, for free apple  
cider and homemade goodies, prepared by members of the    

library staff. 
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